
28/11/24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have been informed by the Catering Team that the cost of a school meal will increase to 
£2.90 from Monday 24th February 2025 (after the half term holiday).   This will not affect children 
who are eligible for Free School Meals (FSMs) or children in EYFS and KS1 who receive universal 
infant free school meals (UIFSMs). 

 

Please remember, if there’s a meal that is not a favourite with your child, you can order a 
sandwich meal for that day.  You don’t need to fill in a form every week, just state that it’s a 
regular order and we can provide a regular sandwich meal on that day.  

 

Here is a link to the school meals information on our website where you will find more 
information, a copy of the current menu, and a copy of the sandwich order form. 

 

School Meals | Dothill Primary School 

 

Many thanks. 

Admin Department 

 

 

Dothill Primary School  

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford 

TF1 3JB 

Tel: 01952 386870 

Email: dothill@taw.org.uk   

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/school-meals
mailto:dothill@taw.org.uk

